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DALLAS 
HIGHLIGHTS

Hola Dallas LAAIA Members! We have had a
busy first quarter of the year! On April 24th,
2025, our member Mayela Munoz with VIP
Insurance Services graciously allowed us to
use her building space for our monthly Lunch
and Learn. This month we were honored to
have Ms. Liliana Del Hoyo with Frank Winston
Crum and Mr. Tony Mendoza with ISC
(Integrated Specialty Coverages, LLC) present
a class on the basics or commercial insurance.
Our members were introduced to the basics of
general liability, business owners', and
workers' compensation policies. The session
was very important, as we are finding many of
our members are transitioning their agencies
into more com- mercial-centric models. Our
treasurer, Elizabeth Perez, had one of her
clients cater the meal, which was thoroughly
enjoyed by all! Our membership is inching up
to 100, and we are excited by the influx of new
member participation and leadership. We will
induct new officers and directors in June, and
on May 22nd, 2025, we will host our first-ever
member appreciation night, where we will
honor those who have made us what we are
today- OUR MEMBERS. We have allied with
the Independent Insurance Agents of Dallas
(IIAD), who have agreed to help us grow
membership! The Dallas chapter is excited for
what the rest of the year holds! If you would
love to join us on our journey to becoming the
most significant association to cater to the
Hispanic/Latino insurance professional, please
visit us at www.laaiadallas.com With Gratitude,
Gabriel Palerm Dallas President 
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